
ST LEVAN PRIMARY SCHOOL 

BULLETIN 7 23RD OCTOBER 2020 

Shining Stars of the Week 

Deva Puffins  

For your very thoughtful writing—your word choices create such engaging outcomes. 

 Oliver Choughs 

For working so hard in phonics and following the golden rules. 

Friday  23rd October 2020 
 

We have been busy preparing for 
Christmas fundraising this week. 
Because we can have none of the 
usual fundraising events due to 
COVID we thought it would be nice 
to create individual Christmas 
designs and school T-towels/
shopping bags to raise money. You 
will be able to purchase these items 
online. 
 
On behalf of all the staff at St Levan, 
have a lovely half term and we look 
forward to seeing you on Monday 
2nd November. 
 
Diane Blackie—Interim Headteacher 

esday 1Monday 10th December 

 Assembly with Vanda 

Wednesday 12th December 

 Clubs finish 

Thursday 13th December 

Communications 

Email:  Parents evenings information and  

  appointment options. 

Email: Christmas Design Project 

Good attendance is vital for learning.  
The national minimum expectation is 
set at 96%. Please help us achieve this 
and support your child’s learning.  
 

ATTENDANCE 

DATES FOR THE DIARY 

Monday 2nd Nov—Wednesday 11th Nov. 
Poppy Appeal see price list attached detailing 
items for sale. Children can purchase during 
morning break from the office window. 
 
Monday—Friday, 9th Nov—13th Nov. 
Parents’ evenings online 3.30pm-4.45pm 
 
Friday 13th Nov. 
Children in Need day (details to 
follow) 
 
Thursday 22nd Oct & Friday 23rd 
Oct. 
INSET DAYS—SCHOOL CLOSED 
 
Monday 26th Oct—Friday 30th Oct. 
HALF TERM 
 
Thursday 10th Dec. 
Christmas Performance at The Minack……... 



 

 

Music Lessons 

We are hopeful that individual music 
lessons can start again after half term 
with Anna Dowling. Anna is able to 
offer violin, piano or singing lessons 
or a combination of all.  

Please let us know if you would be 
interested. 

School Therapy Dog—Pippin 
 
Our school therapy dog, Pippin, will be 
returning to school after half term and will be 
based in Puffins Class.  

Pippin will be fully supervised by an adult and 
we hope he will be able to support children in 
areas such as reading, nurture groups and 
with attendance.  
 
Pippin is registered with the charity ‘Pets as 
Therapy’, and in order to achieve this, has 
been temperament tested by a registered 
veterinarian.  
 
Children who are fearful of dogs can be 
supported in approaching, handling and in 
gaining confidence in managing their fear. 

New Lunch 
Menu 

Please find the 
new lunch menu 

attached 
electronically 

along with a 
poster regarding a 
menu change for 
5th November. 

 

Nearly Halloween…. 

 

 

Some of Puffins class 
decided to dress up for 
Halloween today as it 
falls in the holiday. 
Here they are pulling 
scary faces.   

 


